From: <u>Ledell Zellers</u>

To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission

Subject: John Patterson for Madison Police Chief

Date: Saturday, August 16, 2025 2:42:38 PM

You don't often get email from ledell.zellers@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear PFC members,

I support John Patterson for Police Chief of Madison. I had the opportunity and pleasure of working with/observing John when I was an alder for Madison (District 2) from 2013 – 2019. He is smart, caring, honorable and respectful of others. He understands the value of diversity and subscribes to the necessity of continuous improvement to move himself and the department forward. I also appreciate that he listens to and values community input.

Thank you for the work you do.

Sincerely,

Ledell Zellers